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For the attention of Hugh Miller

Application ref: 2013/3396/P

Shop and basement
11 Pond street
London NW3 2PN

Dear Mr Miller,

Thank you for planning application consultation letter.

I have no problem with the change of use of the above premises from Class Al to Class C3
Best wishes,

Johanna Teutscher




